QP Code : 5826

(REVISED COURSE)
(2 Hours)

[Total Marks: 40

	IN.	B.: (1)	Question No. 1 is con	apulsory.	
		(2)	Attempt any three out	of remaining five questions.	
	-	(3)	Figures to the right i	ndicate full marks.	
1.	(a)			nge of meaning between individuals f symbols." Explain the process of	4
	communication in the light of the above statement with a suitable diagram.				
	(b)	s) Spot the errors and rewrite the sentence correctly.			2
		(i)	The alarm were trigge	red by photomagnetic cell.	
		(ii)	The kitchen should be	cleaned yesterday.	
	(c)	Match th	he columns		2
		(i)	C.C.	(a) Identification Marks	
		(ii)	RT/SYV	(b) Reader's point of view	
		(iii)	You Attitude	(c) Indentation	
		(iv)	Semi block style	(d) Copy Notation	
	(d)	Constru	ct the technical definition	on of the following with the given key	2
		words.			
		(i)	Microscope - optical i magnified images	instrument, combination of lenses,	
		(ii)		nilar metals, heat/compression	
2	(-)	(1) E	1-1-1-1-0)	-
2.	(a)		, Y	nguistic barries with suitable examples.	2
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	pects of body language suggest. Erect	2
	(1-)	_	ture, open palms, yawni		
	(b) Write short notes on (any two):-				4
			Courtesy and consider		
		, ,	Letter Head in officia		
, .			Importance of plannin	g a business letter	
			Types of punctuation		
	(c)	()		nstructions under suitable headings i.e.	2
			, caution, danger.		
		lemmy		fingers away from the flame.	
	of the same	(ii)	Poison, keep out of re		
	20,			switch is on OFF position.	
Service Service	and the same of th	(iv)	Do not use on silk and	delicate garments.	

(d) Prepare a set of instructions after reading the following definition.

metal by the use of heat and filler material."

"Soldering is a metal joining process with the help of low melting point

2

1

5

6. (a) Do as directed

- (i) Zubin has applied to the university of Cambridge for a course in Computational Mathematics through E. Mail. He has been asked to appear for a telephonic interview.
 (Identify the Sender, Receiver, Medium/Message and Feedback)
- (ii) Awareness campaign amongst house wives about ill effects of plastic bags. (What Channel would you use? Justify your choice.)
- (iii) These instructions should be followed while working on this machine.

 (Write it in direct imperative style)

(b) Read the following passage and answer the given questions.

There is no dearth of fake patriotism in the world to camouflage one's weakness or failure in administration and planning. It rather becomes an instrument in the hands of dictators and selfish rulers to keep their position safe. One can hear the slogans of patriotism on both the sides of the line of demarcation in the Indian sub-contiment. When there is dissatisfaction among the masses there slogans would be raised - 'danger is lurking on the borders', 'the enemy is making preparations to attack one country'. This is not patriotism but perverse thinking for selfish motives. Patriotism does not require a whip to rouse the sentiments of the people - if it is true patriotism. The unity achieved during war may be a result of apprechension of slavery, not necessarily true emotion generated by patriotism. It is in the blood of people to mould their life according to the needs of the motherland. It is not expedient to create circumstances befitting one's own interests. It is rather regrettable that patriotism is the greatest casualty in almost all the fields in our country. Political expediency and selfish motives have become supreme, to the extent that even to talk of patriotism is labelled as puerile or reationary. Let us take inspiration from the young girl who wept and cried bitterly for she could not offer flowers on the war memorial in London, for none of her forefathers had laid his life for the cause of the nation. Let us inculcate this noble spirit among the people if we have to bring back the glory that was India.

QP Code: 5826

Questions:

- 1. What is the effect of fake patriotism?
- 2. When are the slogans of patriotism raised?
- 3. What does the author regret?
- 4. What is the result of political expediency and selfish motives?
- 5. Give the synonyms for the following:-
 - (i) Apprehension of slavery
 - (ii) Political expediency